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September 18, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear APW families, 
 
I am writing to alert you to changes in access to our athletics fields located behind our 
elementary school.  As part of our constantly evolving security procedures, and with the 
safety of students and families in mind, access by vehicle to the back fields will be 
restricted to essential school staff and residents with valid handicapped stickers.  We will 
begin our new procedures on Monday September 23rd and the gate access will be 
monitored at home games moving forward.  If you have mobility concerns please contact 
our athletics department prior to the event and we will make every effort to provide 
shuttle access to the appropriate fields.  Our district golf cart will be available at home 
events to assist anyone requiring additional assistance. 
 
We thank you in advance for your patience and understanding as we constantly strive to 
provide the safest possible student experience at APW. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Eric Knuth 
Superintendent of Schools 
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